
TO: All Region 15 Chorus Competition Liaisons (CCLs), Chorus Presidents/TCs, Chorus Directors, 
and Registered Quartets 
 
FROM: Linda Hayes, RCC Competition Regional Chair & Kathleen Wright, RCC Communications 
Manager 
 
 
This is your official notice from SAI that competition registration is open! 
 
 
Hello Sweet Adelines International Regional Competitors, 
 
You may now register for the Region 15 contest being held May 7-9 in Albany, NY at the Empire 
State Plaza Convention Center (ESPCC). 
 
The following links will take you to the regional competition webpages. There are several helpful 
documents on these pages. Be sure to thoroughly read this year’s information, located at the links 
below: 
Chorus Competitor Page 
Quartet Competitor Page 
 
Please note that the entry deadline is 60 days prior to the contest date. If you register for competition 
after the entry (60 day) deadline, you will have an additional $100 fee added onto your registration. As 
well as the late fee, your chorus/quartet will not be entered into the initial draw for order of appearance, 
which is drawn 55 days prior to competition, but rather in a secondary draw two weeks later (after the late 
entry deadline). 
 
No entries will be accepted after the late entry (45 day) deadline – no exceptions! 
 
The 2020 Regional Dates and Deadlines document includes these very important dates. 
 
Remember: Only chorus presidents/team coordinators, directors, or treasurers can register a chorus (or 
prospective chorus) for competition, and only the quartet contact can register a quartet. 
 
All competing choruses must update directors (this includes co-directors and assistant directors) in the 
chorus’ organizational record within the Sweet Adelines International database. If chorus personnel is not 
updated in the database, the on-line registration for regional competition will not allow designation of 
unassociated directors. 
 
Click here to go directly to the registration page on the Sweet Adelines International website. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the regional convention, please contact your Regional Competition 
Leaders. 
 
If you have any questions regarding competition, please contact the Sweet Adelines 
International Competition Department. 
 
Sincerely 
Linda A Hayes, CRC, Region 15 
Sing4him77@verizon.net 

https://sweetadelines.com/regional-chorus-competitor-resources
https://sweetadelines.com/events/regional-quartet-competitor-resources
https://sweetadelines.com/sites/default/files/Resources/Document_Center/Competition-Regional-Chorus/2020-Regional-Dates-and-deadlines.pdf
https://members.sweetadelines.com/membersonlymenu
mailto:competition@sweetadelines.com
mailto:Sing4him77@verizon.net

